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TO:  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 
 
FROM: Sara Smith, Special Assistant 
  Department of Social Services 
 
SUBJECT: The German Saint Vincent’s Orphan Association 

DBA The Core Collective at Saint Louis 
 7401 Florissant Road  
 St. Louis, MO 63121 

  
 
 
The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to inform staff that “The German Saint 
Vincent’s Orphan Association” doing business as (DBA) “The Core Collective at 
Saint Louis” has changed their age range served from eight (8) years-old to 
twenty-one (21) years-old to ages fifteen (15) years-old to twenty-one (21) years-
old.  They will no longer be contracted to provide emergency residential or 
residential treatment services effective October 1, 2023.  They will continue to be 
contracted for transitional living services.  
 
Please feel free to contact Jennifer Richter, Residential Licensing Manager, 
Residential Program Unit, at Jennifer.B.Richter@dss.mo.gov, if you have any 
questions or comments regarding this matter. 
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